
From: Hamish Harrington <Hamish.Harrington@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 3:31 PM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP <Chambers.Asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Stephen Smith <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au> 
Subject: AM2017/56 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Sugar Industry Award 2010 - substantive 
issues 
 
Dear Deputy President, 
 
AM2017/56 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Sugar Industry Award 2010 - substantive issues 
 
This is to confirm that Ai Group has reviewed the proposed Notes for inclusion in clause 40.1 of the 
Sugar Industry Award 2010 and clauses 19.1 and D.2.1 and D.2.3 of the current Exposure Draft which are 
referred to in the Commission’s 23 April 2020 Statement ([2020] FWC 2110). 
 
We consider the variations made to the Notes address the concerns raised in our 31 March 2020 
Correspondence and which were ventilated in the Conference which took place on 23 April 2020. 
 
Regards, 
 

 

Hamish Harrington 
Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 
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